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Welcome to term 3! 

In literacy we will continue to use Literacy Circles as a way to develop comprehension of what we are 
reading.  We will also be looking at a variety of grammar areas to improve our writing skills.  In 
numeracy we will be developing our knowledge and understanding of the four key numeracy concepts of 
addition, subtraction, multiplication and division.  We will also be looking at coordinates via our WWII 
topic. We will be continuing with our Rainforest topic until the February break.  We will then be moving 
onto WWII.  The children have been planning what and how they would like to learn about our topic.   
We will continue with French as our modern language touching on some Spanish too.  

All children will continue to get two hours of P.E. per week; one session with Mrs Logan, our P.E. 

specialist and an outdoor session with Miss Preston (weather permitting).  For days that we are unable to 

get outside we will be using Go Noodle for exercises in the classroom.  P.E. kit is classed as part of the 

school uniform and it is important that children have a full kit in school.  Outdoor P.E. kit does not have 

to stay in school. 

Teaching 

We would like to welcome Miss Akram to P7/6.  Miss Preston will be in class all day on a Monday, 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday mornings plus a Thursday afternoon.  Miss Akram will be in class on a 
Thursday morning.  Both teachers will be working very closely with all planning, teaching and 
assessment.  

Dates for your diary 

P7/6 class assembly  Friday 22nd January 

Dress in tartan day  Thursday 28th January 

P7 Transition Ceilidh  Thursday 28th January (during school time) 

Dress in red day   Friday 12th February (£1 donation towards British Heart Foundation) 

Parent Consultations  Thursday 17th March 

P6, P7/6, P7 Assembly  Friday 18th March (WWII) 

 


